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Update on Duke Energy Dan 
River Coal Ash Incident

• DWR has continued the monthly water quality monitoring. 
• No significant changes have been observed. 
• Since there has been no significant changes, water quality monitoring will switching 

to every other month in the December 2015 timeframe.

• Fish tissue and benthic macroinvertebrate sampling approximately every six 
months has continued. 

• The Duke Power facility is abiding by the Coal Ash Management Act.
http://portal.ncdenr.org/web/guest/coal-ash-nc
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Water Well Testing

• Well Water Testing - http://portal.ncdenr.org/web/guest/wellwatertesting
• Well Water Testing Map -

http://ncdenr.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=c11c3af
22c854d9a8d4e8415e095088a
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Site Map
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Exceedances Summary
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Test Results
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Questions?
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Contact Information

Tom Fransen
Water Resources Planning Section Chief
Division of Water Resources

919-707-9015

Tom.Fransen@ncdenr.gov


